
  
   

 

 

24 November 2015 

 

 

Just a reminder to send in your Christmas Draw slips.  

These will need to be received by Wednesday 9 December to be entered into the draw on 
Thursday 10 December.  

Don’t forget that there are some great prizes - £250 cash, a tablet computer, a Christmas 
hamper and many other exciting prizes.  

 

 
Many thanks 

 

BWSPA Committee 

 


